
HB0262	–	Favorable	with	Amendment	
Nelda	Fink		
MD	District	32	
		

Recommend the amount for salary to be exempted from the 
exceptions outlined in (a) to be increased to $150,000 as well. Why is 
$75,000 chosen? Many people who experience difficulties will still be at 
the $75,000 salary range especially with the increase in the minimum 
wage. Executives are the ones getting the over $100,000 salaries. 
Executives should have a higher standard. Therefore increase from 
$75,000 to $150,000 to allow new executives ($100,000 - $150,000) a 
chance to not be judged by past circumstances as well. 

Recommend Page 2 Line 16 of bill to read: 

which may reasonably be expected to equal, [$20,000] $150,000 or more. 
 

Thank you. 
Nelda	Fink	

	


